
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

TENTATIVE BUDGET OF 

CARSON TRUCKEE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 

2014-2015 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF 

NRS 354.596, The Board of Directors of the Carson-Truckee Water Conservancy District 

have caused to be prepared in such detail and on appropriate forms as prescribed by the 

Nevada Tax Commission, a tentative budget for the ensuing fiscal year commencing July 

1, 2014, and filed the same for public record and inspection as required by law. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Carson-

Truckee Water Conservancy District will hold a public hearing on the tentative budget at 

10:00 a.m. on Thursday, May 15, 2014 at 295 Holcomb Ave. Suite A, Reno, Nevada. 

 

Copies of the tentative budget are on file and available for public inspection in the offices 

of the County Clerks of: 

 

CARSON CITY – Carson City, Nevada 

CHURCHILL COUNTY – Fallon, Nevada 

DOUGLAS COUNTY – Minden, Nevada 

LYON COUNTY – Yerington, Nevada 

STOREY COUNTY – Virginia City, Nevada 

WASHOE COUNTY – Reno, Nevada 

 

And in the District offices located at 295 Holcomb Ave., Suite A, Reno, Nevada. 

 

Dated:  April 30, 2014 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Gwyn S. Bergin, 

Secretary/Treasurer 

CARSON-TRUCKEE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 


